
*******************************

Happy Holidays 


Welcome to Term 2

From King St Music School


*******************************


Term 2 Begins 🎉 


Term 2 lessons begin Monday 15 April


Lessons continue up to Saturday 22 June


Public Holidays


No lessons on Public Holidays and Easter


Anzac Day Thursday 25 April


Labour Day Monday May 06


Holiday closures will be factored into your 
individual Term 2 invoice.    


📣  Help us prepare for Term Two 📣 

What do you need to do? 


We want to secure your lesson time for Term 2. 


Please see Attachment for full information on lesson plans, missed 
lessons, and payment terms.


We kindly ask all our students and families to let us know as soon as 
possible their commitment to our full term or casual lesson pricing 
for Term 2. Invoices will be sent out by end of week 1, Term 2.


Are your contact details up to date? To assist us in our 
communication we ask all students and families to let us know their 
preferred contact method.   


Let us know if you want to join our swap list. We are making a list of 
student names and lesson times.


Please email or text your responses as soon as you can! Thank you


We are here for our students and families and open to any questions 
or feedback. Reach us at the music school on 0754766407 or email 
kingstmusicschool@gmail.com
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